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Earlham Street Streatery
Creating space for outside dining
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To explore all the Streateries 
in Camden and share your views visit:

streateries.commonplace.is

To find out more about how you can 
support your local high street visit:

camden.gov.uk/highstreets

To find out more on how we are making 
travel safer and healthier in Camden visit:

camden.gov.uk/safe-and-healthy-streets

Last year we created new Streateries across Camden by 
creating new spaces in the road to allow cafes and restaurants 
to serve customers outside. These new spaces are helping to 
boost the local economy and keeping communities safe by 
providing extra space for social distancing. 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to share their views 
in the recent consultation on a new temporary Streatery for 
Earlham Street. We had over 80 responses and following the 
consultation we have made the decision to implement the 
changes on a temporary basis for up to 18 months. You can 
read the decision report and our feedback to the consultation 
responses on our website: 
camden.gov.uk/safe-and-healthy-streets

Once the Streatery is up and running you can let us know how 
you feel about the changes and share any 
ideas for how we could make improvements 
via our website:streateries.commonplace.is . 
You can use this QR code to access the site 
from your phone. If you’d prefer to fill out a 
paper form just get in touch with us on 
020 7974 4444 and we'll pop one in the post for you. Thank 
you for sharing your thoughts with us.

Your New Streatery
Find our more




